
NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2022 

CONTACT NUMBER: 07825815471 

 Also find us on Facebook  

Opening Hours: 8-9am and 2.50-5.45pm 

Happy New Year to all our service users! 

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas 

break. 

CARE PLAN UPDATES 

In order for us to follow Care Inspectorate 

compliance and recommendations, over 

the next few weeks we will be emailing 

parents who are due to update their 

children’s care plans. These should be 

completed and returned for each of your 

children as soon as possible. If any of your 

other details change then please let us 

know. 

ABSENCES 

If your child is going to be absence from 

the service, please can you let the staff 

know by sending a text to the service. This 

saves staff valuable time at registration. 

OUTDOOR PLAY 

As you will have seen, we are outdoors a 

lot of the time as per the childrens 

request. The children have been enjoying 

football, outdoor free play, chalk drawing 

and we even had nail painting outdoors. 

Please ensure that your child has the 

appropriate clothing for the weather as 

there is limited sheltered spots in the 

playground and it can still be quite wet 

and cold in.  

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB AND ASC SNACKS 

We have weekly deliveries to provide the 

snacks and breakfast for the children. We 

have ongoing consultations with them to 

provide healthy snacks they like and enjoy. 

Currently we have been enjoying a 

variation including Toast and bubbly 

cheese as a snack treat.  

ARTS & CRAFTS 

The children have been enjoying making 

bracelets with loom bands.  

 

Margaret has been teaching the children 

knitting for their Junior Duke Award. 

Team HLP 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


